
 

Physician joins Tri-County Health Care 
WADENA, Minn. – Oct. 29, 2018 – Tri-County Health Care recently welcomed Alfredmy Chessor, M.D., to 
the team at the Wadena clinic. She specializes in family medicine and has been a physician for more than 20 
years, beginning her career as a pediatrician. While she enjoys taking care of patients from all walk of life, she 
is especially interested in pediatrics. 

Chessor hails from Liberia, West Africa, and was raised in St. Paul. She graduated from Xavier University in 
New Orleans, Louisiana, and then attended medical school at Case Western Reserve University in Cleveland, 
Ohio. She completed her residency at Hennepin County Medical Center in Minneapolis. 

In coming to Tri-County Health Care, she was touched by the welcoming atmosphere of the organization and 
hopes to bring a new, unique energy while delivering high-quality care. 

She is married with four children, and they enjoy staying active and being outdoors. She also enjoys shopping, 
reading, traveling and keeping fit. 

For more information or to make an appointment with Chessor, call 218-631-3510 or visit TCHC.org. 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system located in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 
care services such as minimally invasive surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics and rehabilitation. 
Tri-County operates a 25-bed hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, as well as five satellite clinics and three 
physical therapy clinics across Todd, Wadena and Otter Tail counties. Satellite clinic locations include Bertha, 
Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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